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Wishing all our Corsham Regis community  

a very happy, healthy  

half term holiday! 

Dates for your diary: 

We look forward to welcoming your 

children back to school on Monday 2nd 

November 

Cricket starts for KS2 children on 

Wednesday 4th November, please send 

your children in their sports kit. 

 

Huge congratulations to Lilly in Crystal Class 

for achieving a very special Blue Peter Sports 

badge… 

The children in Crystal class have been working 

with Marnie from Story Town Corsham to create 

incredible poetry follow this link to see the 

wonderful work that has been produced… 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/190646171@N02/albums 

 

News of Corsham Regis is spreading… 

Look out for Corsham Regis in the December/January issue of Corsham and 
Box Matters and Wiltshire times! 

Thank you to Mrs Bagnall for promoting the wonderful work at Regis to 
the wider community! 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/190646171@N02/albums

